
Colorado Water for the 21st Century 
Metro Roundtable – Meeting Minutes 

 

June 11, 2013       4:00 – 6:00 PM 
At Denver Water – Denver Water Board Room 

 
 
Mark Koleber chaired the meeting.  
 
Water Supply Reserve Account application presentations were made by representatives 
of the following groups: 

 Greenway Foundation 

 Rural Water Authority of Douglas County 

 Colorado Water Trust 

 WISE Partnership 
 
After discussion, the Roundtable members unanimously voted to approve Metro Basin 
funding for these projects, and to recommend approval of State-Wide funding, in the 
following amounts: 

 

 Basin Funds State-Wide 
Funds 

Greenway Foundation $100,000  $400,000 

Rural Water Authority of Douglas 
County 

    50,000  

Colorado Water Trust     25,000  

WISE Partnership   157,000  1,413,000 

Total $332,000 $1,813,000 

 

There was general discussion of potential steps for development of the proposed State 
Water Plan. 
 
There was also general discussion of the upcoming East Slope Roundtables Joint 
Meeting. 
 
 
    Prepared by Gary Thompson 
   August 13, 2013 


